
Approved Minutes of the 

Candia Municipal Budget Committee 

January 30, 2021 

CYAA Building, Candia, NH 

 

 

Members Present: Chair Lynn Chivers, Sue Young, Susan Gill, Bob Stout, Todd Keating, 

Katrina Niles, Richard Snow, Jodi Hedstrom, and Stephanie Helmig   

 

Chair Chivers called the meeting to order at 9:50 AM. 

 

Susan Gill moved to suspend the meeting until the deliberative session was completed. Katrina 

Niles seconded.  All voted in favor. 

 

Following the deliberative session, we reconvened our meeting to vote on the warrant articles 

that were changed. Article27 was amended to change the appropriation for the CYAA from 

$17,500 to $19,500. Sue Young moved to recommend the amended warrant article. Stephanie 

Helmig seconded the motion. No discussion. The committee voted 9-0 to recommend the article. 

 

We discussed a flyer to put in the Boy Scout package to explain the tax impact of some of the 

warrant articles and also to explain some of the Budget Committee votes. Todd, Susan and Lynn 

agreed to meet and have the proposed flyer ready for our next meeting on February 10th for the 

rest of the committee to review. 

 

Katrina Niles moved to adjourn the meeting. Seconded by Sue Young.  All voted in favor. 

Meeting adjourned at 11:58 AM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Lynn Chivers. 

 

 


